
Friday 2nd October 2020 

CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

Attendance 

Jade: 95.3 %   Garnet: 92.4 % 

Opal: 97.9%   Crystal: 95.7% 

Onyx: 98.1%     Amethyst: 94.2% 

%  

October Half Term:  

Thursday 22nd-Friday 30th Oct 

 

 

LET’S CELEBRATE WORKER OF THE WEEK AND THEIR WORK… 

Sonny from Garnet Class Gavriel from Amethyst Class 

Reuben from Jade Class 

Tabitha from Onyx Class 

Tony from Opal Class 

Mya from Crystal Class 

 

              Dear Parents/Carers,  

Another busy week at Regis, the working walls around 
school really show off the fantastic learning that is 
taking place. Do look out for the art projects that are 
going up around the school grounds to celebrate us all 
being back together again…team Regis! Thank you 
very much Mrs Duffield, our Creative Arts Leader 
for coming up with inspiring ideas and coordinating the 
projects so successfully. Have a lovely weekend 
everyone.         Mrs Symons 

 

 

 

 

From Monday 5th October you are able to 

use both entrances when dropping off and 

picking up from school. Please remember to 

social distance- thank you! 

Well done Anna in Crystal Class for receiving 

a Blue Peter Badge this week for drawing 

the presenters!  


